FIND US ON THE WEB www.mooselodge602.org

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK Moose Lodge #602 Governor: Trent Boner Past Governor: Larry Gomez

Jr. Governor: Taylor Lisco
Tres/Sec: Scott Boner
Prelate: Tanner Miller
Administrator: Bill Auyer
Sergeant at Arms: George Emery

Trustees: Breck Wagstaff, Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander

Moose Lodge #602 December Newsletter

MOOSE HAPPENINGS

I hope this letter finds you with a belly full of Turkey and a joyful heart as we approach the holiday season. It is hard to believe Thanksgiving is already here and Christmas is just around the corner. I want to take this opportunity to say THANK YOU to all who have given over this past year to the Lodge. Whether it be time, monetary, or simply having an event at the lodge THANK YOU. None of what goes on at the lodge would be possible without your generous giving. I would also like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! We have a lot of Christmas parties scheduled and will be busy through the month of December. The "One Moose" meeting took place and I believe was very successful. If you would like more information or would like to take a poll to voice your opinions go to: https://www.mooseintl.org/one-moose-vote/

NEW YEARS PARTY

The lodge will be having a party to welcome in 2020. Work is going to be getting done this month to the upstairs. We are looking into selling dinner tickets for the party. We will be doing appetizers at 5:00 p.m and dinner will be served at 6:00. Then it will be time to party and welcome in the New Year! Please let a board member or Becky know if you want to lend a hand or would like to help in any way.

SANTA CLAUSE

Santa is coming to town on Thursday, December 12. Santa will be arriving at 6:00 p.m. We would like to invite you to bring your kids down to tell Santa their wish list. This is always a fun night for the lodge, come down and enjoy the fun!

QUEEN OF HEARTS

The pot continues to grow and is just shy of \$4,000. Come in and enjoy a burger and refreshment. You must be a current paid up member to select a playing card.

CELEBRATE 80 YEARS

This November Moose Lodge 602 had its 80th anniversary. We would like to celebrate this with an open house. The open house will take place on January 24th. We will also be having an enrollment prior. The enrollment will begin at 5:30 p.m. Come on down and celebrate 80 years! Food will be provided.

Catch Ya Along The Trail,

Trent